
[Tanwayour minutes from September and October 2010] 
 
Apparently the posting of the minutes from the park was sent from a yahoo account that can't post to the 
yahoo list. Go figure. 
 
So, here is a re-send of what i sent earlier: 
 
In September there were 4 members,it was fun & quiet. 
In October there were 6 people. 
There is $3576.59 in the bank.  
There is discussion of doing a lunch for Winter Arts. 
 
We need: 
RECIPES (for something that has been prepared in THIS CENTURY) 
To nail down a date for Anniversary, a steward for the event. 
A recon of Sweetwater Park. 


